
COVID19 – Financial Delegation Decision Log 

 

Date: 6th October 2020 

From: Head of Public Realm  

To: Cabinet 

 

Recommendation To process with footpath resurfacing works in Happy Mount Park as per capital 

programme.  

 

Comments To approve the spend in line with the delegations within the budget and policy 

framework for the footpaths in Happy Mount Park.  

 

£112,000 is outlined within the councils capital programme for this financial year 

(2020/21) 

 

In March 2020 the tendering process completed and the award of contract was 

drafted. Due to COVID-19 the was put on hold.  

 

The footpaths in question are in urgent need of resurfacing. The work would take 

place out of season toward the end of September / October depending on the 

availability of the contractor.  

 

 

  

 


